
Resident Input Summary 2/15/16 to 3/16/16 

 

Old Business 

 In a follow-up to the resident of Fairfield Glen subdivision that called to ask about 

maintenance of a wetland behind her home on January 25th, Mokena Park District staff 

are looking into confirming ownership of the area. 

 

New Business 

 2/19  A resident of the Lighthouse Pointe subdivision called to ask for help from 

maintenance staff  in retrieving her family’s trampoline from the park district’s pond 

behind her home after high winds had blown it from her yard.  The trampoline was 

removed from the pond the following week.  Unfortunately, the piece was not repairable.  

The resident was called, and she was very appreciative of the park district’s assistance 

and efforts. 

  

 3/10  A resident called to report graffiti at Kiwanis Park playground.  The graffiti was 

removed immediately.  The resident was called and thanked for providing the 

information. 


